
 

January 30, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2077 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2077 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under HB 2077, certain trained persons who provide services or education regarding the 

proper use of child safety seats would be immune from liability for any acts or omissions during 

the inspection, installation, adjustment, or education services.  The bill would not apply to cases 

of gross negligence or willful misconduct. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2077 would have no fiscal effect.    

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Ben Cleeves, Transportation  


